
Newsletter: 
Week ending 2nd November 2018 
 

Diary Dates …… 
Tues 6th November   FS Intake Sept 2019 Open Morning – pre-booking essential 
   Dennis Victory Dance Workshop for Years 5 & 6 
Wed 7th November Year 2 trip to Think Tank 
Thurs 8th November Bedtime Stories for our younger pupils from 6pm to 7pm 
Fri 9th November  School Remembrance Assembly 
Mon 12th November Start of Anti-Bullying Week 
Fr 16th November Children in Need Day 
   CSA Quiz Night at 7.30pm  
 

School Photographs 
The School Photographer has been in school today and taken pictures of all pupils; individually and together with 
their siblings.  Your child will have brought home a slip of paper with an individual reference number on it, you will 
be able to use this to look at your child’s photographs online.  Once the images have been processed they will be 
available to view, please allow 7-10 days for this to take place.  You will still receive proof cards in due course, should 
you not have access to view the photographs online. 
 

Young Voices – Wednesday 23rd January 2019 
This week all pupils attending the YV Concert have been given a letter regarding Young Voices T-Shirts, please ensure 
that these are returned as soon as possible, and by 9th November at the very latest. 
 
Quiz Night 
Charlbury School Association are holding a Quiz and Chilli Night at school on Friday 16th November 2018 at 7.30pm. 

Tickets are £10 per head and include a Chilli supper. Teams of six or make up a team on the night. A bar will also be 

available.  All proceeds go to School.  Please book your space and get your ticket from the School Office. 

 

Parent Consultations 
The parent consultations for FS, Year 1, 3, 4, 5 & 6 will take place in Monday 19th November, Year 2 Parent 
consultations will take place on Wednesday 21st November.  Letters will be sent home with pupils next week. 
 

Remembrance Pictures 
There is still time to submit a Remembrance Picture, if you have not done so already.  We have received some lovely 
pictures that will be decorating the Memorial Hall for the 100th Anniversary of the end of World War 1. 
 

Poppies 
Poppies will be on sale in the school reception all next week, the suggested donation is at least 50p.  They will be 
taken around to each classroom on Friday 9th November so the children can buy one if they wish. There will be a 
whole school assembly about Remembrance Sunday during the afternoon of the 9th November, when we will be 
holding a 2 minute silence. 
 

Bedtime Stories 
We will once again be holding a Bedtime Stories event for our younger pupils on Thursday 8th November from 6 – 
7pm, more details will be circulated by email next week.   
 

Children in Need 
We will be raising money for Children in Need on Friday 16th November by inviting all pupils to come to school 
dressed in spots in return for a £1 donation.  We will also be holding a Pudsey Raffle, tickets will be 50p each and 
available from Monday 12th November from the School Office.  
 

School Meals 
If you have not done so already please can you pay for your child’s school meals for this term?  The meals cost £2.30 
each, or £92.00 for the whole of Term 2.  Meals for pupils in FS, Year 1 & 2 remain free under the Universal Free 
Infant School Meals Scheme.   


